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From: Harris, Michael R.@Wildlife
To: Beaudin, Lauren@Waterboards
Subject: Mill Creek Pulse Flow
Date: Wednesday, May 25, 2022 10:37:38 AM


EXTERNAL:


Hello Lauren
 
At this time Mill Creek flows are above 100 cubic feet per second and a request for pulse flow is not
needed at this time.  We will closely monitor the flows on Mill Creek and inform the State Water
Resources Control of needed future pulse flows.
 
Thank you
 
 
Michael Harris
USRB Fisheries Supervisor
Northern Region
(530) 410-5334
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